Provincetown Bicycle Advisory Working Group Minutes for September 21, 2011

Members Present: Candace Nagle, Jeff Epstein, Bill Meadows, Mike

Peregon

Excused absence: Paul Cezanne

Guest present: David Gardner (Assistant Town Manager)

Meeting called to order 2pm

Public Statements: none

New business:

Nagle: Update on first Task Force Group private workshop (Provincetown-Truro-Wellfleet representatives), Province Lands Grant to extend bike paths on Provincelands Road to west end rotary, requesting VSB funds in amount of \$1200 for 10,000 new bike safety brochures.

Peregon: Will recommend to VSB a letter of support for Province Lands Bike Grant

Epstein: Nice National Seashore map we could incorporate into new brochure

Nagle: Create working bike brochure that's not tossed

Meadows: Made customize bike trail map for his customers. Chamber of Commerce has bike map.

Peregon: update on bike rack locations

Peregon: Requests VSB 2013 grant on next agenda. Apply for bike rack funds. Partner with private sector on bike racks

Group discussion of artistic bike racks

Group discussion: Rail Trail Extension

Peregon: Who owns what

Group discussion of barrier between bikers and motorists on Rte 6, creating a swath of beach grass between bikers and motorists

Epstein: interested in Safe Bike Routes to School

Motion to adjourn 3:45pm (4-0)